
Intelicode® version 18.0.0.2 is available now. 

Intelicode® 18.0.0.2 is available for download and installation. This update 

includes the 2023 CPT codes 2023 and AMA guidelines. You will need to install 

this update to enter visits with 2023 dates. 

Visit Intelicode.com/update to view the change logs and to update to the 

newest version. Please remember to always back up your data before any 

update. 

Running the program after the installation will attempt to update your 

databases. As this is a new update it is possible some antivirus products will 

consider this to be an unknown file. All of the files we publish are free from any 

virus or malware content when published. Checking the digital signature will 

ensure they have not been modified. 

Email or call 800.786.4231 if you encounter any issues. 

Email us at CustomerService@Intelicode.com

What’s new? 

2023 Guideline changes 

https://intelicode.com/update
mailto:customerservice@intelicode.com


 

• History and Exam Changes – Codes that required History and Exam 

levels in 2022 will only require that a medically appropriate history and/or 

examination in 2023. This requirement can be recorded by answering 

the “History and/or Exam” question on the patient screen. 

• Prolonged code changes – CPT and CMS have added new 2023 

prolonged codes for various services. The “Prolonged Services 

CPT/CMS” question will determine which codes are used. These codes 

use different time thresholds. 

2022 has seen several enhancements to Intelicode, including:   

• Productivity Report – Select the Productivity report to group visits and 

show separate statistics for each reviewer. 

• CMS Split/Shared Guidelines – Check the Split/Shared Visit box on the 

Patient screen to access the Additional Provider field and questions. 

• InteliNote performance improvements – InteliNote can import multi-page 

documents more quickly and requires less memory overall. 

  

Recently Asked Questions (Q & A) 

  

Q: Does Intelicode follow the 2023 guidelines? 

A: Yes. Intelicode includes an updated Medical Decision Making screen and 

updated time handling to aid in auditing 2023 E/M visits. 

  

Thank you, 

The Intelicode® Customer Service team. 

   

 



 

Hours will be limited over the holiday season. If you are unable to 

reach us on the phone leave us a message or you can email us and 

we will respond as soon as we can.  

 

 

Merry Christmas! Happy New Year! 
As another year comes to a close we would like to say Thank You so much for placing your 

trust in our company and our products. We wish you a joyful Christmas and a prosperous 2023!  

  

  

 


